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****** '(Htizntion****** 

For the last few years, Crystal Vancoevern has given her time to 
organize and put on the fun day and parade for Rodeo time. I would like 
to thank her for all of her hard work making it a wonderful event for 
the community. Crystal has decided to step down as fun day organizer 
for next year. Fun day is organized and put on by volunteers only and 
is not funded by the City of Bennington. Crystal took over when the fun 
day committee dissolved quite some time ago. I am announcing this to 
the community if anyone is interested in taking this over for next year. 
The notebooks with all the information are at the city office. If no one is 
interested in taking over, this will be the last year for the parade and 
fun day. Thank you! 

The swimming pool is fixed and open! I know the kids are very excited 
to be able to have something fun to do! The new Spray Pad is also open, 
for everyone's enjoyment. I hope everyone has a great time! 

If you have any building projects in mind, most require a building 
permit. You may print building permits on our website 
www.cityofbennington.com or I have copies at the city office. Feel free 
to stop and get one. Jeff Scheele, the city's new zoning and compliance 
officer will look it over after you have filled it out and answer any 
questions you might have. 


